Cosmetic Safety

For the most part putting on make-up is safe.  However, there are instances of potential danger that the application of cosmetics can cause.  Here are a few tips to stay safe while looking good:

· Aerosol hairsprays can present a danger if used incorrectly.  They should be kept away from heat and fire at all times.  They should definitely not be used while smoking, which should be common sense not to do, but it has happened in the past resulting in serious injuries and even death.

· Cosmetic powders can also be dangerous when inhaled repeatedly.

· Artificial nails if not placed correctly and sealed could present a breeding ground for serious infection.

· Don’t drive and apply make-up.  Accidentally placing mascara in the eye can cause an infection and should be checked out immediately.

· Sharing make-up can pass bacteria from one person to another.  So, it’s not a good idea to share with other people.

· Don’t sleep with make-up on.  For instance, leaving eye make-up on can lead to itching, scratching, and infection.

· Don’t use any eye make-up if you have an eye infection like pink eye and make sure to throw away any that you have used.  Reusing your eye make-up after your eye has recovered may cause you to have a reoccurrence. 

· Although natural cosmetics may seem safer than artificial cosmetics, it is important to note the expiration date because they tend to have a shorter shelf life.

· Read the labels and know what you are buying.  Make sure the cosmetic doesn’t contain any ingredients that you are allergic to and be cautious of FDA cautions.

· In general, mascara should be good for 3 months, eyeliner and eye shadow for up to three years, and lipstick for one to two years.  If you have any of these cosmetics for longer than you are supposed to you run the risk of contaminating your make-up and getting an eye infection.  One good way to remember when you bought a cosmetic is to place purchase date labels on your cosmetics.

